
Good evening Shuey students and families. This is Mrs. Brydle 
with the important announcements for the upcoming week at our 
school.  This week is Red Ribbon Week and the theme is “Be 
Happy.  Be Brave.  Be Drug Free”.  During Red Ribbon Week, we 
pledge to be drug free by having spirit days where students can 
wear special clothes during the Zoom meetings.  Monday is wear 
something that makes you happy.  The list of spirit days is posted 
on Class Dojo. On Tuesday, there is an English Learner Advisory 
Council (ELAC) meeting at 2:30 on Zoom.  On Thursday, there is 
a School Site Council meeting at 3:00 on Zoom. The Zoom links 
for both meetings are posted on the Shuey calendar at the bottom 
of the page.  All parents are invited to attend the ELAC and the 
School Site Council meeting.  We have several activities 
scheduled to celebrate Halloween.  The first is a virtual Halloween 
parade.  Parents can send pictures of the children in their 
Halloween costume to their teacher, and on Friday morning, we 
will have a schoolwide virtual parade.  We will also be sending out 
a Halloween pumpkin decorating paper that students can bring 
and put on our Shuey pumpkin patch bulletin board.  Finally, on 
Friday, during meal pickups we will have teachers and staff in 
costume to greet students as they pick up their meals.  More 
details will be coming this week regarding the Halloween 
activities.  Thank you for listening and have a great evening!  
	
 


